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Way maker
Miracle worker
Promise keeper
Light in the darkness
My God
That is who you are
Waymaker, Osinachi Okoro

Dear Ones,
We asked you to pray. YOU PRAYED! GOD PROVIDED! 
Thank you so much. We praise God for His financial 
provision. Our work account is now in the black. In this 
case, black is a very beautiful color! We have had a year of 
blessings from the Lord, and I pray that you have too.

In family news, 
the entire family 
will head to 
Scottsdale to 
spend Christmas 
with Rick and 
Jennifer and their 
three kids. Rick 
is working for an 
online marketing 
company doing 
computer things, 
which are a 
mystery to me. 
Jennifer is working 
on a book on deceptions in the church and keeping the 
house in good shape. Joshua is still living at home. He has 
chronic fatigue syndrome. When he feels decent, he is the 
family baker. He used to watch a lot of Food Network shows 
and has decided he wants to be like Chef Emeril Lagasse. 
Jeremiah is a senior in high school and has been accepted 
at the Master’s University. He is working a lot of hours at 
Subway and trusting the Lord for provision to attend school.

Ruth graduates from the Master’s University in December 
with a degree in biblical counseling. She plans to start 
graduate school in Tennessee in January to pursue her 
master’s degree in social work. She will also be working a June 
wedding into her busy schedule, as she is now engaged to a 
charming young man from South Carolina. Trustin Wadford 
proposed Thanksgiving evening in her parents’ backyard. 

Dan and Diana are enjoying being grandparents to Owen. 
Dan is working in the tech field (what he does is beyond 
my understanding!). Diana is teaching at Federal Way 
Academy. David is living at home and doing contract 
computer work (also a mystery to me). Drew and Elise 
live near Portland. He works for a company that engineers 
medical equipment. Elise works about three nights a month 
as an on-call nurse at a local hospital. They are expecting 
baby number two in April.

Ralph is working 
part-time at the 
church, replacing 
locks and other 
projects, and 
completing the 
final editing of 
his hermeneutics 
book. I am 
holding down the 
fort at home and 
teaching a Bible 
study on Tuesday 
mornings. We 
have lost two of 

our ladies to cancer this year. One slipped into heaven the 
Wednesday before Thanksgiving. We miss them but rejoice 
they are face to face with the Savior they love!

We want to thank you for your prayers and giving! A blessed 
Christmas to all, and we pray the Lord's best for you in the 
New Year! 

Joyfully His,

Betty, for the Camps

To join our monthly support team or make a one-time  
donation, please give online at Cadence.org/Camp  
or contact Cadence Donor Services. Thank you!
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